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Tuesday 2nd July 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year Six Events 

As we get ready to bid farewell to the Year Six children, we wanted to remind you about the upcoming 
events we hold for the children and their parents/carers during this term. 

Important Dates 

Tuesday 9th July KS2 Production of Peter Pan, in the Village Hall at 6.00pm.  
Children to be back at school for 5.30pm. 

Friday 12th July Leavers’ Assembly, in the Village Hall at 1.15pm. 
Followed by Celebration Assembly at 2.00pm. 

Tuesday 16th July Year 6 Leavers’ Party at Nettleton CP School 5.00-7.00pm  

Thursday 18th July  Year 6 Leavers Trip  

We hope that you and your children enjoy these events.   

Leavers Party 

We have arranged a leaver’s party for the Year 6 children on Tuesday 16th July, 5.00-7.00pm in the school 
grounds. We will be serving burgers or hotdogs and ice creams. We will have a variety of games and activities 
to keep the children entertained. Please complete the FORMS via this link to give consent and select food 
options; Year 6 Leaver's Party. 

Year Six Leavers Trip 

On Thursday 18th July, the Year Six children will have their leavers trip to Cleethorpes. The children will leave 
school at 9.30am and travel by coach to Cleethorpes Ten-Pin Bowl to play a game of bowling. They will also 
go to the beach to play games and get an ice-cream. Children will need a packed lunch, bottles of water, sun 
cream and a hat on this day. They will return to school for 3:00pm. School will fund this trip for the children, 
however, we ask that children bring £2.50 towards an ice cream/lolly. Please send this in cash to the school 
office in a named envelope.  To give your child permission to attend this trip, please do so via the forms link; 
Year 6 Leavers Trip. 

T-Shirt Signing 

Children traditionally like to have their t-shirts signed by their friends on the last day of term. Children will 
not be permitted to have the t-shirt that they are wearing signed, so will need to bring an additional t-shirt 
and pen for signing should they wish to do this.  

Kind regards 
 
Dena Jones 
Head of School  

https://forms.office.com/e/7JYag92yfv
https://forms.office.com/e/1AYEsr0ZXs

